
             

Town Clerk 

The Town of the Blue Mountains 

32 Mill Street, Box 310 

Thornbury, ON N0H2P0 

November 15, 2024 

 

Dear Clerk,  

On behalf of Rogers Communications Inc., I would respectfully request that Staff Report PDS.24.136, 

which is scheduled to be presented to the Committee of the Whole on Tuesday, November 19, 2024, 

be deferred.  

With the deferral Rogers is requesting additional time to meet with both the planning department 

and the Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) to further discuss and address concerns related to this 

proposal.  

We believe additional time is necessary to address the points raised in the report and request the 

opportunity to so.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Chennette de Gannes 

Municipal Relations Specialist 

Rogers Communications Inc. 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapp.cyberimpact.com%2Fredirect%3Fct%3DljBkmytZQg9zUwSaAYKJQ9aOksImS2GEmycjsccKKuVjIb92NZkJRRQC_ewLws-wCiahtiqMWGks986a44EnNmV9GD3TeftCNsddEI6X35kcLyddqwGJqxytcMlDWmIJAw64oygG6MQg60EVEA18RQ~~&data=05%7C02%7CCheryl.Fougere%40rci.rogers.com%7C9777795d323e45064ccc08dd04180b4b%7C0ab4cbbf4bc74826b52ca14fed5286b9%7C0%7C0%7C638671223521399266%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WRz%2BMBd26mWbXl6E2PB7QoBeF67kvhqPFNmj9qsX%2FbM%3D&reserved=0



